January 2024



Dear Pastor Stringer and Friends at First Baptist Church of Inwood,

Since we stand upon the threshold of a new year, please pray for these 'front burner matters:'

- ✓ For Good News Clubs to start up at: Eagle School Intermediate, Potomack Intermediate, Bunker Hill Elementary, Page Jackson Elementary, and Bedington Elementary
- ✓ Four God-called people to serve on our local committee
- ✓ Erik Kisner to successfully complete his remaining courses at Childrens Ministry Institute
- ✓ For his remaining financial need to come in (full-time Ministry Coordinator by summer)
- ✓ For summer missionaries to serve in 5-Day Clubs this summer

Each of you are so very critical (and appreciated) for continuing to be part of our financial team as we take what the dear children need today, the Gospel of the Lord Jesus Christ!

For the Gospel to the children,

Randy Bradley

Local Director

For the Staff and Committee

1 Corinthians 3:9a

HAPPY NEW YEAR!

Thank your .
Thank your